Western Wisconsin District Ministerial Scholarship Fund Committee

Rev. Galen Riediger Chairman W2797 Buol Rd West Salem, WI 54669 (608) 786-1250 ext 113 (Office) (608) 512-0028 (Home) griediger@christstjohns.org

Rev. Philip Henselin Vice-Chairman 1206 Griggs Rd. Rockford, IL 61108-4583 (815) 227-0855(Church) (815) 505-0198 (Cell) revpjh@gmail.com

Mr. Charles Zahn Treasurer P.O. Box 83 McGregor, IA 52517 (563) 873-2328 chaszahn@yahoo.com

Mr. Philip Gustafson Secretary 1504 Omaha St Eau Claire, WI 54703 715-379-7953 phil@stmark-wels.org

Mr. Joel Scott W8919 Gossfeld Lane Beaver Dam, WI 53916 920-210-0856 j-scott@charter.net

Mr. Joseph Hering 326 Pine St. Medford, WI 54451 989-493-1982 jhering@diedforme.org June 13, 2016

Dear members of the Western WI District,

Applications for the Western WI District Scholarship Fund are now being accepted for the 2016-17 school year. As in the past, the application deadline is **October 15, 2016.**

You can find the application forms on our district website: **welswwd.weebly.com**. There are two ways to apply. This year, we've added a Google form you can use. Simply fill it out, hit submit and you're done! You'll get an email confirming that the application was received. A pdf document is also available if you prefer to download and then mail the application in.

Here is the scholarship process:

The Application deadline is October 15, 2016

- The committee meets in November to determine the number of grants to be awarded and the amount of each grant.
- You and your school will be notified of your grant status late November into early December.
- The grant will be sent to the school, pending continued enrollment second semester.

God's blessings on your summer relaxation and worship. If you have any questions about the scholarship fund, feel free to contact any committee member.

In Christ, Rev. Galen Riediger